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To:
Senior Adviser
Individuals and Indirect Tax Division
The Treasury
Langton Crescent

Dear Sir/ Madam,

It is very important to allow donations made to environment conservation groups to be tax deductible.

I urge you to be fair, and allow donations to environment conservation groups to be tax deductible. These
groups should be able to choose to advocate for environmental protection.

I personally donate to the Mackay Conservation Group, to support its work in the protection and rehabilitation
of the environment, and in  monitoring companies to ensure the companies comply with laws  in relation to
environmental Responsibility's. This group does a very important job in the interests of all Australians, such as
reporting when companies are illegally contaminating the waterways that we all depend on.  I believe churches
also have a tax deductible donations status, and groups such as Mackay Conservation Group help  even more
Australian people in an even more physical way in regard to protecting the health of us all, no matter who we
are.

 The lobbying of mining groups to stop  donations to these groups from being tax deductible blatantly shows
they want to try and suppress the ability of these groups to speak up for Australians that want somebody to
check they are following the laws in regards to environmental  Responsibility's.

Thankyou for your time,
Yours Sincerely,
 -

DGR@treasury.gov.au
Senior Adviser
Individuals and Indirect Tax Division
The Treasury
Langton Crescent




